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On the Move

M Saint Mary-of-the-
Woods College announced
Kimberly LaComba has been
named director of the doctoral
program in global leadership.

LaComba joined SMWC in
2021 to assist with developing

the inaugural doctoral program.

She has worked in higher
education for more than 20
years, serving in administrative
and faculty roles. She earned
her doctorate in global
leadership with a concentration
in organizational management
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from Indiana Institute of
Technology and a master’s
degree in human resource
development for higher
education and industry from
Indiana State University.

In 2022, LaComba was the
co-primary investigator on the
Lilly Endowment Inc.’s Indiana
Youth Programs on Campus
grant initiative, securing more
than $700,000 in funding to
bring CA.M.P (Challenging
Ambitions and Maximizing
Potential) to The Woods.
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